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THE WEB SITE FOR THE ST. LOUIS EMPLOYEE

SHOULD YOU BE PAID A LIVING WAGE?
If you are a temporary employee working for a major company in the St. Louis city limits and are not receiving $10.76 per hour minimum for your labor (with out health insurance) then you need to contact your employer or your co-employer asking if you are covered.

The company you labor for and the agencies you are paid by are required to pay this wage if they fall with in the guidelines of the St. Louis Mo. Living Wage ordnance.  The St. Louis living wage ordnance requires $8.84 per hour with health insurance and $10.76 per hour with out if the employer is contracted for work by the city for $50,000 and/or business development subsides for over $100,000 minimum over a twelve-month period.  This also includes sub-contractors and co-employers who may be contracted to supply labor for the contractor.

For more information log onto Labor Under Fire at the following:

http://geocities.com/labor1under2fire/index.html
e-mail  labor1under2fire@yahoo.com
then click on Labor Links were there is a link to the St. Louis Mo. Living Wage ordnance.

Also check out Co-Employers and Your Weingarten Rights at the same time.

http://www.contingentlaw.com/Coemployment.htm
http://www.cwa3603.net/Weingarten.htm
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